
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21 07 
  

L&D/HR systems 
 
 

Query and response: 
  
We would like to know more about your L&D/HR systems, specifically used for training staff, 
whether that be for basic compliance or the upskilling of staff.  
  
Most of the information that you have requested is publicly available. Under the terms 
of the Act, a request for information can be refused where one or more exemptions 
listed in the Act apply. In this case we are claiming the following exemptions to the 
information that you have requested: 
  
“Information accessible by other means” in Section 21 of the Act. The information 
requested can be found here. 
  
The key decision maker in relation to this contract is Mark Bussell, Learning & 
Development Manager – Mark.Bussell@dwfire.org.uk. 
  
In addition to the provision of a Learning Management System, this contract also 
provides us with access to an eLearning content catalogue and pre-designed content, 
which we can change or adapt to suit our needs. 
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